
Happy Term 2! We hope you are well rested and ready 

for another term of learning. 

We have lots of exciting things planned this term, 

including our Nativity! 

Remember, if you have any concerns or problems, 

please speak to your class teacher!

In Maths we are going to be learning about addition 

and subtraction before moving on to shape.In English 

we will be focusing on poetry and description using 

stories such as Voices in the Park and Tiddly Pom. 

In the afternoon subjects we will be exploring John 

Constable in Art, Making couscous in DT, World War 

One in History, the UK in Geography, continuing our 

learning about living things before moving on to 

electricity in science and celebrations in RE.

Please continue to use Spelling Shed, TT Rockstars and 

Numbots to help your child with their learning.

14th November – Parents Evening

16th November – Parents Evening

17th November - Children in Need

8th December - Christmas Jumper Day

15th December - Year 2 Nativity 

Homework will go home on a 

Friday and must be returned 

on a Wednesday.

Little Wandle books will go 

home on a Friday and must 

be returned Monday.

Indoor PE is on a Friday, and 

Outdoor PE is on Wednesday.

When using your child’s 

contact book, please record 

any reading that is done at 

home and also any key 

messages.

Water bottles should be in 
school every day. We 

encourage children to drink 
water in school but if your 

child does not like 
water, we will allow sugar free 

squash. 

NOTES FROM YOUR TEACHERS REMINDERS

WHAT ARE WE LEARNING?

UPCOMING EVENTS

WATER BOTTLES
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